LILOYD S REGISTER OF SIHIPRING

sth Floor, Commercial Union Building,
No. 1 Telegraph Street (P.O. Box 480),

5/ JAB/PK :
A}l:i ATRMAIL 17th September 1962. OINgapore, I
« Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone Nos. 95861 & 75112
RECEIVED™
The Secretary, 2 OSEP 1962
LONDON,
i %nydmwmﬂévqu

Dear Sir,
; M.S. "WING ON"

We thank you for your Memorandum of the 7th
~ of September 1962, (Ref.R.), informing us that the
5 Speclal Survey becomes due at the end of October 1962,
‘ and beg to advise you that we have received information
from the Owners that the Ship is expected to be trading
in Indonesian waters until about the end of November
1962.

The Owners have requested that the Ship be
submitted for a General Examination (about the end of
November) with a view to postponing the Special Survey
until the end of October 1963 (12 months).

We shall be pleased to learn if you approve
of this proposal.

It is assumed that the General Examination
will require to be carried out in dry-dock, as the last
Dry-Dock Survey was in April 1961, however your
confirmation of this would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully,
%Ow

FOR THE SURVEYORS.
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